
 

 

 

Important Notice - Please Read Thoroughly 

Thank you all for your patience for the 2025-2026 choir results. Please note that the rosters for Honors 
Concert, Honors Treble, Cadence, and Beginning Choir are still fluid and adjustments may be made as 
needed. 

A quick reminder: Beginner Mixed Choir is listed as Beginner Treble Choir on course selections. When 
completing your course selections, please select Beginner Treble Choir. This will be corrected by 
August. Beginner Choir is open to all Houston Choir students, regardless of grade, and is a wonderful 
option for those new to choir in a high school setting. I’m excited to bring this choir back next year! 

Please be assured that great consideration has gone into all placements. I kindly request that you refrain 
from reaching out to inquire about specific placements at this time. I would be more than happy to 
provide detailed feedback at a later date if needed. When selecting students for the choirs, many factors 
are taken into careful consideration, including pitch center, vocal tone, and the overall needs of the 
ensemble. These elements ensure that each choir can achieve its best sound and that all voices are 
placed in the most appropriate setting.  

Also, please note that students must be enrolled in a choir course in order to participate in Cadence. This 
policy ensures that all Cadence members are fully involved in the choir program. For reference, Cadence 
meets Wednesday mornings and is a treble pop a cappella group. Cadence is not a course. If you are 
interested in joining Cadence, please contact me to inquire about it. If you auditioned only for Fifth 
Measure, did not make it, and want to be considered for other choirs, please reach out to me as soon as 
possible as well. 

I want to sincerely thank each of you for auditioning and give a warm welcome to both new and 
returning students. I’m truly looking forward to the amazing year ahead! 

If your name is missing from the roster or if you know someone who still wants to join choir, it's not too 
late! Please contact me as soon as possible so we can get everything sorted. While I strive for accuracy, 
errors can happen and I truly appreciate your understanding and cooperation.  

Thank you again, and I can't wait to make music together next year! 

2025-2026 Choir Rosters 

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1O1Z5eQFPwiReNpX-5_Mp0AJj2pTiv_WKsFDGC0t4Pho/edit?usp=sharing

